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The changes being proposed are extensive and significant. However, the time period allowed for
appropriate and adequate review is wholly inadequate. To make such significant changes without
allowing reasonable time for public review and scrutiny is a mistake and verging on undemocratic,
even if those changes are in the name of improving public safety.



